
Friendship Force walk to the Tulips 
 
What a lovely surprise when we got to the Wellington Railway Station. There was a 
lovely group ready to go for our monthly outing. The weather over the weekend had not 
been the greatest, but the sun came out and the rain stopped just for us. Everyone 
chatted happily to each other as we walked along Featherston Street. We took over the 
centre of the cable car and carried on laughing and joking. We took a path down to 
the tulips that several members had not walked before so that was great. We were all 
delighted to see the tulips had not been blown away be the strong winds. We wandered 
around admiring them and commenting on the effort of the gardeners. The rose gardens 
were bare except for Mum and her ducklings. We carried on down through the cemetery 
to the Backbencher for a well earned hot chocolate and other beverages. It started to 
rain just as we left to go home. 
 
 
 
 

 
   
 


